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March 3rd, 2020 

TO: Greg Heileman, Curricular Affairs 

FROM: S. Patricia Stock, Director and Professor, School of Animal and Comparative 

Biomedical Sciences 

CC: Michael Staten, Bart Cardon Associate Dean for Academic Programs College of Agriculture 

and Life Sciences  

SUJECT: Disestablishment of the Animal and Biomedical Industries BS

 Dear Mr. Heileman: 

With this memo I would like to request the disestablishment of the Animal and Biomedical

Industries BS degree in our School.  The justification for this request is based on the very low 

enrollment we had since the program was created.  We had two students enrolled in this program 

as their major. The students remained in their primary major, either Animal Sciences or 

Veterinary Sciences. The students were not affected in their course work or credits. 

In advance, I thank you for your attention to this request.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if 

you have any questions. 

School of Animal and Comparative Biomedical 
Sciences      
College of Agriculture and Life Sciences 
1110 E. South Campus Dr., P.O. Box 21033 
Tucson, AZ  85721 


